Right of Way Obstructed

Mere and Tisbury Council

Mr L. L. Hinder of Pembroke Park, Salisbury, wrote complaining that a right-of-way near Blake Barn
between Teffont Down and Chicklade Bottom had been obstructed by hurdles staked into the ground,
completely obstructing free passage.

The Chairman said he would inspect the path and report at the next meeting. Some years ago the
Council said they would raise no objection if gates were put up, and they had an agreement with Mr
Morrison to remove them if he were called upon to do so. If there was a hurdle obstruction it might be
advisable to leave it to him (the Chairman) to tell the Clerk who could then write to the person
obstructing.

Mr Waters: Who is Mr Hinder — a rambler?

The Chairman: | should think so.

The Chairman's suggestion was agreed to.
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Alleged Obstruction

The chairman, reporting on an alleged obstruction of a public right-of-way from Teffont Down to
Chicklade Bottom, said he had seen Mr Pile who had agreed to remove it straightway.
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